
Memorandum 

 
To: MPL Board of Trustees 
From: Tim Gadzinski, Marketing Associate 
Re:  Review Service League of Manitowoc County grant for Wireless Hotspots (discussion) 
Date: March 24, 2017 

 
We applied to the Service League in order to obtain eleven mobile internet hotspots that could 
be checked out by patrons of MPL that are unable to budget the expense of internet service in 
their homes. The $1,700 that we asked for would also cover the service contracts for these 
hotspots. We expect to hear back from the Service League before May 1st. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 
 


